OREGON CUSD220 DISTRICT COUNSELING DEPARTMENT

é@g The Oregon CUSD 220 Counseling Department will address the needs of all
OREGON students regarding academics, social-emotional wellness,
CuUsSD220

and career and postsecondary planning.

Oregon Elementary School, Pre- K, - 3 Counselor: Kelly Albrecht

Oregon Elementary School, 3 - 6 Social Worker: Josep Montanola

David L. Rahn, 7-8 Counselor: Joanna Cermak

Oregon High School, 9-12 Counselors: Shannon Cremeens and Jim Turffs

May 2018 Monthly Report

Oregon Elementary School

Counselor and social worker completed end-of-year activities and helped transition new counselor to OES.

David L. Rahn Junior High School

Mrs. Cermak held final group and individual sessions for the school year.

Worked on course requests and master schedule in Power School.

Attended IPA Leadership Brunch with 8th graders Emily Millan and Isaac Brooks.

Attended IEP meetings, 504 meetings, department meetings, transition meetings (OES and OHS), Service Day Committee meetings, and
SIP team meeting

All-School Service Day at Northern Illinois Food Bank

Visited Whiteside Area Career Center with 8th graders
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Oregon High School

AP Tests were given throughout the month of May. Mr. Turffs coordinated all testing locations and schedules.

Ms. Cremeens worked with the 9th grade team to select and plan meetings with all incoming 9th grade students and parents who are
recommended for the Hawks Take Flight program.

Mrs. Spratt planned and organized the annual Honors Night program on May 15th.

Ms. Cremeens and Mr. Turffs proctored finals for seniors who were required to take them based on their term grade (C or better term
grades opt out of final exams for the spring semester.

Summer school placements were reviewed and students recommended for the program starting at OHS on Tuesday, May 29th.

District Student Services Department

The Student Services Department met and created goals for the 2018-2019 school year.




